
Advisory 

 It has come to the notice of the school that some unscrupulous 

persons / institutions are promoting fraudulent messages / calls 

through several Social Media Platforms and through telephonic 

conversation regarding admission, fee waiver and rebate in school 

fees.  

All the students and parents are advised to remain alert and vigilant 

from such fraudulent messages / calls because these people lure by 

giving many kinds of temptations.  

Therefore, in this regard, it is communicated to all the students, 

parents and other stakeholders that do not believe on such 

information. 
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